
 

 

Dear Valued Customer,  

 

Thank you for choosing KBank for your banking needs.  

 

To continue enjoying uninterrupted access to our services, we kindly request that 

you open Khmer Riel (KHR) account within 30 June 2025.  

Please be advised that failure to open a KHR account within the specified period 

may result in limitations being placed on your access to certain KBank services.  

Opening a KHR account is quick and easy, with no minimum balance, no account 

maintenance fee and it ensures that you can fully enjoy benefit from all the features 

and services we offer.  

 

If you have any questions or need assistance, please don’t hesitate to contact our 

branch staff, reach out to RM or customer service Tel: (+855) 23214998 / 23214999.  

 

Thank you for your attention and cooperation.  

 

Sincerely, 

KBank Cambodia 


